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The Irondequoit Fire District has openings for career firefighter positions and is accepting letters of 
interest and resumes for consideration in filling these positions with an anticipated start date in August. 

 

The successful candidate shall be serving as a firefighter for a New York State fire department that 
appoints from the NYS Firefighter Civil Service list.  The candidate must have successfully completed a 
New York State certified 229 Basic Firefighter Training Program and candidate physical ability test 
(CPAT).  The candidate must hold a minimum of NYS EMT-B certification as well as a valid drivers license.   
Finally, candidates must be eligible to be approved by the civil service commission for transfer. 

 

Please submit letters of interest and resumes with references to: 

Chief Steve Sessler 
Irondequoit Fire District 
2960 Culver Rd 
Rochester, NY 14622 
 

Any questions can be directed to Chief Sessler at ssessler@irondequoitfire.org  

 

Deadline for submission is 12:00 noon on Tuesday 7/5/22 

 

 

 

Steve Sessler 
Fire Chief 
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